
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

You recently received a letter dated 27 November regarding the Year 9 Immunisation Programme which 
will be administered in school on Monday 15 January. Your son was also given a letter and information 
sheet at school. If you have not returned your consent form to school please could you arrange to do this 
by Friday 5 January. It is essential that you return the form whether or not you give your consent so that 
your son's immunisation status can be kept up to date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs M Russell 
Pastoral Support Officer 

 


